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Term 3 - Thursday 16th July 2020 

Dear Parents, Families and Friends, 
 

A warm welcome back for Term 3. I sincerely hope that this term is              
more settled for everyone and that our school and homes become           
places of wellness, once again.  
School is a different place now with many regulations in place and at             
times, as a staff, we are feeling quite disconnected with you all. It feels              
like ages since we have seen some of you. I am sure that many of you                
are feeling the same way. We miss our chats with you in the             
playground or at pick up, your incidental ‘drop ins’, even our 3 Way             
Chats this term will be different. It is certainly something that we are             
very conscious of and we are always looking for ways in which we can              
keep us all connected.  
Now, more than ever, taking the time for a daily conversation with            
your child is critical to keep you connected with their learning. Make            
sure you keep prodding when they say that they did ‘​Nothin!​’. Feel            
free to pick up the phone just for a chat. Please stay in touch with us,                
connected with us and strong with us.  
 

“When this ends, may we find that we have become more like the 
people we wanted to be, we were called to be, we hoped to be and 
may we stay that way--better for each other because of the worst.” 

 Take care, 
Marg 

July 

Mon 27th Board Meeting - 7pm 

August 

Mon 4th 3 Way Chats 

POSSIBLE PUPIL FREE DAY 
 

Friday 11th September 
 

(Staff are hoping to attend a PD session 
on the analysis of writing in relation to 

the teaching of Spelling. 
I will confirm this date as soon as 

possible.) 
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RE News & Prayer for the Week with Mrs Brohm 
 
 

 
 
 
Our Beloved Twinks 

We received some great news over the holidays to say that Twinks is out of hospital and                 
back home with Pat. Rumour has it that he is now giving orders to everyone, so things are                  
getting back to normal! We keep Twinks in our thoughts and prayers and are thinking of                
him in his time of recovery.  
Take care, Poppy Twinks!  
 
 

New Home for Nora 
Over the holidays, we saw some building works at St.          
Mary’s. Nora received her new home and doesn’t she         
look happy!!!! A big thank you to the McEwans for          
having her for yet another sleep over these holidays         
whilst her shed was being put up. Thanks again to our           
P&F for their contributions towards the costs of this         
shed.  
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3 Way Chats - Monday 4th August 
These will be quite different this year, with all chats being done via Google Meets, a platform that we all                    
know how to use, thanks to Remote Learning.  More information will be sent home on Monday next week.  
 
Enrolments for 2021 
With very limited opportunities for visitors to our school, including the kindergarten students, our best               
resource for promoting our school to the wider community is through social media. This term, I will be                  
working with our Grade 6 student leaders to create some promotional material that we can put on our                  
Facebook pages or in our local community. I know that they will have some creative and ‘tech savvy’                  
ideas to share.  
 

Sport Days Reminders 
P - 2:  Tuesdays and Thursdays 
3 - 6:  Mondays and Thursdays 

 
End of Semester 1 Reports 
Hopefully, everyone was able to access their online journals last term and were able to locate your                 
child/ren’s report. If you have not been able to access this, please let me know and I will assist you.  
 
Congratulations - A New Baby!! 

Some of our families will remember Cassie       
Mulqueen who taught at St. Mary’s for       
several years. I believe she would have       
taught our Grade 5 & 6 students in their         
junior years. Cassie and Aminda welcomed,      
with love on the weekend, a beautiful baby        
girl, Jemma. They are all doing very well        
and we wish them both all the best in this          
exciting time of their lives.  
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